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I I State of Wisconsin \ 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

DEPT. DF NATURAL RESOURCES 

May 7, 1996 

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor 
George E. Meyer, Secretary 
Gloria L. Mccutcheon, District Director 

Mr. Dale Lythjohan 
Cedarburg Light and Water Commission 
N30 W5926 Lincoln Boulevard 
Cedarburg, WI 53012 

Southeast District Annex 
4041 N. Richards Street, Box 12436 

Milwaukee, WI 53212-0436 
TELEPHONE 414-229-0800 

FAX 414-229-0810 

FID#: 246100800 
ERR-LUST 

RE: Former Cedarburg Light and Water Commission 
W61 N617 Mequon Avenue, Cedarburg, Wisconsin 53207. 

Dear Mr. Lythjohan: 

Based on the information provided by Northern Environmental, Inc., the 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR} has signed your PECFA 
Form 4. The Form 4, signed for "Operation/Maintenance & Environmental 
Monitoring ... (phase 3}", is enclosed. The WDNR is signing the Form 
4 for the monitoring and sampling that has been conducted on-site. 
Please forward the white copy of the Form 4 and a copy of this letter 
to the Wisconsin Department of Industry, Labor and Human Relations 
(WDILHR} with your completed claim. 

In accordance with the provisions of PECFA, evidence of a hazardous 
substance release was reported to the WDNR on June 9, 1993, as 
required ins. 144.76 (2) Wisconsin Statutes. The activities 
conducted at the site were not performed by the WDNR using federal 
LUST Trust funding (42 USC 6991}. No enforcement action has been 
necessary at this site. 

In order for the WDNR to consider this site for closure, the following 
items need to be submitted and/or addressed: 

1. 

---------·-. 

Volume estimate of the inaccessible impacted soils. Please be 
aware that a deed restriction may be required as a condition of 
case closure, if high soil concentration and significant volume 
remain in-place. However, your consultant may use the procedures_. 
listed in NR 720.19 Wis. Adm. Code to determine a soil cleanup 
standard specific to your site. 

2. Advise your consultant to address the high contamination levels 
encountered at the Ruck Pond (Cedar Creek)~ 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at (414} 229-0832 or at the letterhead address. 

Sincerely, 

~----1c. ~A~i 
Eric Amadi "-
Weenie Hydrogeologist 

cc: Gary Graham - Northern Environmental, Inc. 
SED - case file #3301 
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